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Former southwest Ohio school board member named new OSBA regional manager 

 
COLUMBUS — Former southwest Ohio school board member Mark Ewing recently joined the 

Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA) staff as southwest regional manager. He replaces Ronald J. 
Diver, who passed away earlier this year after holding the position for nearly 20 years.  

Ewing served 12 years on the Batavia Local Schools Board of Education in Clermont County 
and eight years on the Great Oaks Career Campuses board while representing his local board as 

president, vice president and delegate to the OSBA Delegate Assembly.  

He also was greatly involved with OSBA during that time, serving as Southwest Region 

president and on the region’s executive committee. At the state level, he served on OSBA’s Board of 
Trustees, Executive Committee and Legislative Platform Committee, among others. 

As regional manager, Ewing will provide leadership in developing and maintaining programs 

for OSBA member school districts in 17 southwest Ohio counties and coordinate activities for the 
region’s members. 

Ewing can be reached at (614) 540-4000 or mewing@ohioschoolboards.org. His photo is 
available at http://links.ohioschoolboards.org/25223. 

Founded in 1955, OSBA leads the way to educational excellence by serving Ohio’s public 
school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior service, unwavering 

advocacy and creative solutions. 
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